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To whom it may concern, 
I am against any non human animal being subjected to imprisonment and forced to perform for 
our entertainment. 
Surely we have moved on from these antiquated ideas that our fellow species where put on this 
earth for our use and abuse. 
I support ending animals, such as lions, dolphins and monkeys, being forced into unnatural 
conditions and behaviours. We are fully aware of the stress and psychological damage that these 
animals experience.  
The entertainment should come from watching these animals in their natural habitat. 
Regards 
Lisbeth Caldwell 


